LOCHESTER INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY
Student Council Minufies
October 27, 1952

The meeting was caelled to order at 5:05 p.m. by President
Schuckman. Roll ocall was taken. The minutes were read and approved.

The Red Cross has asked for 8 volunteers to serve as waiters
or waltresses for a Red Cros banquet to be held November 13, at
6:30 p.m., at th: Temple B'Rith Kodesh. Free meals and entertain-
ment will be provided for the volunteers. Anyone interested must
see Mrs. Miller at Clark Union befors November 6

(]

The Senate Committee has proposed the following candidates
for the Rudner award:
Joan Higgins
Nancy Drake
Jim Nolan
Jack Stumpf
The final decision will be made by the following faculty committee:

Mr. Ralph Gray
Mr. Vernon Titus
Mr. Harry Drost

The World Stucent Associatlion is holding a convention at
Syracuse University, Sunday, November 2. Anyone interested in
attending the conventlon should contact President Schuckman.

There will be an Interorganlzetion meeting Tueasday, November 11,
at 7:00 pom., in reom 100, Clark Unlon

Bill Clark has been appointed chairman of the Spring Weekend
Committes; to assiet him will be Bob Harris and Gerard Hultz, Anyons

interesied 1n working on the Spring Weekend Committee should con-
tact Bill.

Complaints have been made that students in the Eastman Lounge
are burning holes in the chairs. Such conduct by the persons involved
is hardly fair to other students, and Council Representatives are
urged to pass this information along to their clas{ jnates.

There will be a Budget Committee meeting Wednesday, October 29,
at 12:30 p.m., in the Student Council Office.

Ralph Rosati has requeasted that all Blood Donor blanks be

returned ei hter to him or to the Student Council O0ffice before
Friday, Ocuvober 31,

There was further discussion on the formation of a date bureau

for R. I. T. co-eds. The plan was approved with the stupulation
that the "Dete Bureau" would not be s function of Student Council.

Council members were informed that the names of all representa-

tived missing two consecutive meetings will be listed in the
Reporter.



The meeting was adjourned at 5:40 p.m.

Reapectfully submitted,

Viola Neri
Secretary






